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Sept. 3, 2013
Ms. Bernice Ege-Zavala

Director, The School of Teaching ESL

9620 Stone Ave N., Suite 101

Seattle, WA 98103

Dear Ms. Ege-Zavala:

This past month you wrote me a personal note of thanks for referrals to your program, and enclosed a Starbucks gift card. While the gesture was appreciated, I cannot accept the gift card as a state employee simply performing her duties, so I am returning it. 

Best wishes,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director Teacher Education Programs
Certification Officer
Enc.
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